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Collapsed outer part of jetty next to the slipway at Xlendi Bay - Gozo 
 

Reference is made to BA chart 211 (Plans in the Maltese Islands) plan F (Ghawdex – Il-
Bajja tax-Xlendi). 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the outer part of 
the jetty next to the slipway in the inner part of Xlendi Bay in position: 
 

Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
         36º 01'.825   014º 12'.996   
 
has collapsed. 
 
Mariners are to note the above, keep a sharp lookout and navigate at slow speed in the 
vicinity. They are to stay at least 10m from the given position, as shown hatched on 
attached chart, due to the debris. 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 211A 
 




